
Dear Comrade, 
 
As per telephonic talk on the issue of N. R.. Parmar issue, it is submitted 
that ITGOA, Nagpur met the Administration today and it has been decided 
to implement the decision of N. R. Parmar in Nagpur charge by 1st July, 
2015 after taking consequential review D.P.C. in all cadres. 
 
It is also submitted that, as per enquiries made with the counterparts at 
Pune office, it is gathered that, Pune office is in process of implementation 
of N. R. Parmar shortly.  
 
As regard, Mumbai region is concerned, and as per the discussion with 
association representatives, it is ascertained that Mumbai region is also 
trying to implement the decision, but taking into consideration the large 
number of employees and various cadres, they may take some time in its 
implementation.  
 
With regards, 
 
A. R. Ahuja 
Zonal Secretary, ITGOA. 
  


